From: carol o
Sent: December 11, 2020 5:26 PM RECEIVED
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> December 11, 2020

Subject: Input for Dec 17, 2020 Peel Regional Council Public Meeting REGION OF PEEL
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK

Dear Ms. Lockyer

| am writing to you as a Peel resident living in Caledon. | have been monitoring the developments of the
proposal to change the configuration of Regional Council to increase the number of seats occupied by
Brampton representatives and decrease those occupied by Caledon Councillors. | want my input to be
included in the Public Meeting scheduled for Dec 17.

Adequate representation is important for all Peel residents. The population of the Region is projected to
grow substantially in the next 10-20 years with a lot of those people moving into Caledon. This means
we need to at least maintain our current number of Regional Council representatives - and perhaps even

an increase depending on how the growth is managed.

| suggest that the whole Regional Council structure be re-evaluated to enhance balanced decision-
making across the Region rather than shuffling seats between only two of the three municipalities.

Thank you for including my comments.
Sincerely

Carol

Carol Good |she/heri
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